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NOTICE TO CANCEL 

ROADWAY COMMITTEE MEETING 
TO THE E-470 PUBLIC HIGHWAY AUTHORITY  

WORK SESSION 
 

TO BE HELD 

October 24, 2024 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the ROADWAY COMMITTEE to the Board of 

Directors of the E-470 PUBLIC HIGHWAY AUTHORITY, of the Counties of Adams, Arapahoe, 

Douglas, and Weld, the Cities of Aurora, Thornton, Brighton, Commerce City, Greeley, 

Broomfield, Arvada and Lone Tree and the Town of Parker, State of Colorado, has determined to 

cancel the work session on Thursday, October 24, 2024, at 1:00 P.M., that was to be held virtually. 

 

 BY ORDER OF THE COMMITTEE TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 

 E-470 PUBLIC HIGHWAY AUTHORITY  

 

By:  /s/  ICENOGLE SEAVER POGUE 

A Professional Corporation 
 

 

     General Counsel  

 


